As a dog sports enthusiast for 10 years, | wholeheartedly support this Bill, which changes little except treats canine sport partners
equally with equine sport partners. It allows Canine Trainers the same respect and asks of them the same adherence to regulations
as Equine Trainers. Dedicated Trainers of both Equine and Canine sports, if they can train on their premises, take great care to
adhere to existing permitting and legal constraints, in my experience. Please respect our local Canine Trainers and give them the
same latitude allowed to Equine Trainers.

Thank you for your consideration,

Louise S.

Hillsboro, OR



